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Wednesday, 06 October 2021 

 

FAO Primary 2 & Primary 3 Parents 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We aim to run an Irish Language After School for Primary 2 & Primary 3 children on Monday’s 

from 2pm – 3pm. 

 

We would like to gauge pupil/parent interest prior to confirming this.  

 

We will confirm the start dates once interest has been assessed. 

 

  

If you are interested in sending your child to this activity we would ask you to inform us by 

simply sending a message to emurphy867@c2kni.net. Can all replied be emailed in by Friday 

8th October 2021. 

 

    

Kind regards  
  
 
  

Marian Litter  
Senior Manager  

‘Forward Together in Friendship and Faith’ 

mailto:emurphy867@c2kni.net?subject=Irish%20After%20School%20Replies

